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Third Annual Wayne-O 

Fundraiser 

On June 10th, 154 golfers and a dozen  

volunteers gathered together to support 

the legacy of Wayne Oliver at the 3rd   

Annual Wayne-O Classic.  Oliver Insurance 

was proud to participate as one of the title 

sponsors for this event.  This year,        

proceeds from the tournament are being   

donated to the ALS Association of        

Portland/SW Metropolitan area, The AJ 

Schlatter Endowment Fund & local youth 

sports programs.  Fundraising efforts 

from the event, sponsorships and dona-

tions totaled over $17,000!    

Golfers played the beautiful Willamette 

Valley Country Club course, then enjoyed 

dinner with two guest speakers who 

spoke about the causes The Wayne Oliver 

Foundation primarily supports.  Lance 

Christian, Executive Director of the ALS 

Association of Portland & SW Washington 

Chapter, explained the important impact 

their services and resources provide those 

living with ALS.  Wayne’s dear friend, Bob 

Hammitt, reminded us all of what Wayne 

valued… supporting his community, sup-

porting the youth and maybe learning a 

little about baseball along the way.   

The Tournament was a tremendous      

success because of the support within our 

community and Oliver Insurance is 

thrilled to be a part of it each year!       

Congrats to the tournament winning team 

The Wild Hare!  

“It has been humbling to see 

the sustained and growing 

support for The Wayne Oliver 

Foundation’s fundraising 

event.  My father would have 

never wanted all this attention, 

but thankfully these good   

people and businesses see 

the importance of keeping a 

legacy like his alive...” 

- Ryan Oliver 

Teen Driving—Tips for 

Paving A Safer Road 

We all know the excitement and thrill of 

getting our license! Even as parents, the 

idea of our children having a little more 

freedom is welcomed.  However, along 

with freedom, comes risk. There are 

more social and technological distrac-

tions than ever before. The Insurance 

Institute recommends a few ideas to 

help keep our teens driving safe.   

First, the type of car you help your teen 

select can significantly impact their 

safety… not rocket science here, choose 

a SAFE car.  Four door sedans are al-

ways a smart choice.  New drivers 

should wait 1000 miles or at least 6 

months before picking up other teen 

drivers.  Enroll your teen in your insur-

ance company’s Safe Driver Program 

(for more info on this please contact 

us!).  Lastly, be a good role model and 

TALK, TALK, TALK to your teens about 

driving impaired and driving without 

distractions.   

Crosswalk Safety  

In Oregon by law, every  

intersection is considered a 

crosswalk, whether marked or 

unmarked! Be aware and 

know that pedestrians  

ALWAYS have the right-of-

way in an intersection!   
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hAPPiness  

is but a click away  

Download the FREE Oliver 

Insurance APP today!  

 Report a claim 

 Accident Support 

 Bill Pay 

 Electronic Copy of 

Your Insurance Card 

 Find Towing or Taxi 

 Refer a friend and 

more 

$ It Pays to Refer $ 
At Oliver Insurance, we are not into    

complicated referral programs.  We keep 

it pretty simple, you send us a referral, we 

send you a $10 coffee card, regardless of 

whether your referral purchases a policy.  

Automatically you are entered into a 

monthly drawing for a $50 grocery gift 

card and our annual drawing for a Flat 

Screen TV.   

You can refer someone from our website, 

our app or simply give them our name 

and when they call, tell us who sent them 

here.  We service more than just the state 

of Oregon, so think of your family and 

friends in Washington, California, Utah & 

Arizona, as well as Oregon. 

All of our insurance reviews are no cost 

and no obligation.  We hope to earn    

business through competitive rates and 

exceptional customer   service.  Your   

referrals are an integral part of our      

business and we thank you for the trust in 

our relationship.  

101 N. Ivy Street 

P.O. Box 343 

Canby, OR 97013 

Phone: 503-266-2715 

Fax:  503-263-6968 

 

www.oliverinsurance.net 

Like us on Facebook  

Follow us on Instagram 

Matt   Kathy        Ryan    Summer      Brett  

Contact Us!  

    Did You Know 
 We insure Business Owner   

Policies  

 We offer Landlord policies  

 Bundling your policies can help 

you save 

 We are independent; we will 

quote various carriers to find 

the most competitive rates 

 We offer multiple types of life & 

health insurance 

 Annual reviews …. It is what we 

do! Call us for your no cost   

annual insurance review 

Employee Corner 
We asked our employees … what 

are you reading this summer?  

Kathy  - “I will read and have read 

anything Nicholas Sparks!” 

Summer  -  “Does reading my 

children’s sports’ schedules count?” 

Brett  - “Brown Bear Brown Bear 

daily … sometimes three times a 

day!”  

Not sure where to go for your next 

book? We love the Goodreads app.  

You can track your books, rate 

them and find suggestions based on 

your preferences.  You can also 

read reviews from other app users! 

Keeping Up with PDX  
Portland has been advertising a new site 

for all things Portland Metropolitan.  Visit 

www.oregonmetro.gov to find parks & 

venues, current list of “What’s Happening”, 

or to locate tools and services.  Need infor-

mation about recycling services or want to 

see the latest transportation projects and 

how they might affect your commute?  

Add www.oregonmetro.gov to your       

favorites bar, and you can thank us later!  


